
                                             Warsaw, 14 May 2020 

Respectable and Dear Professor Robert Walley,  

With sadness we have learned about your heavy illness. 

We hope that you are surrounded by the thoughtful care of family, friends and 

medical personnel which accompany you during this difficult time. We feel consolated 

by the words of Merciful Jesus directed to Saint Faustina:  

„ Suffering will be the sign for you, that I am with you " (Saint Faustina Diary, 669). 

Reassured Faustina acknowledged, that after these words „a great affection entered 

her soul”. 

We desire to be now very close to You, to accompany You Dearest Professor, by our 

trustful pray. We believe that this pray will assure essential graces from Jesus Christ, 

the Best Doctor. 

On the nearest Sunday, the 17th of May, on the vigil of the hundredth anniversary of 

John Paul II day of birth, at 5.00 PM the Holy Mass will be celebrated by our chaplain 

rev. Wladyslaw Duda with the presence of members of Catholic Association of Polish 

Doctors, Mazovian branch dedicated to blessed dr Ewa Noiszewska. We will pray for 

your intention by intercession of Saint John Paul II.  

Representatives of medical personnel still remember our common meetings in 

Poland. We have a pleasant memory of your lecture at the Rzeszów International 

Congress "Science in the Service of Life” and especially of your last presentation, on 

the 28th of November 2018 in the Catholic Parish of Saint Sigismund- the Church of 

Medical Societies in Warsaw. You were mobilized us for the pro-life action during the 

lecture „Do whatever He tells you”. 

Fiat voluntas Tua Domine.   (Let the Lord's will be done)  

God bless you. 

President prof. Bogdan Chazan,  

Delegat dr Grażyna Rybak,  

www.kslpmazowsze.pl 

http://www.kslpmazowsze.pl/


 
 
 

 
 

 


